
Returning to In-Person service (Phase 2) Details 
 
Please remember this worship service will look and feel different because it is different.  Thank you for your 
patience and flexibility as we figure out the safest and best way to worship together! 
 
Time:   
9:00 am Sunday morning (The first Sunday of the month is Spiritual Communion with the remaining Sundays 
being Morning Prayer.) 
 
Location:  
Service will be held outdoors on the front lawn between the office door and the nave.  Those wishing to 
remain in their cars may do so in the front parking lot.  The office door and Nave door will be locked. 
The rain location will be the Fellowship Hall and announced the day of the service. 
 
Registration: 
St. Michael’s will be allowing 50 people at a time to participate.  Please sign up by Friday with the church office 
by phone or e-mail. This is in accordance with the Bishop’s guidelines for Phase 2, as we need to limit 
occupancy and have a method for contact tracing if necessary. 
 
Seating: 
You are encouraged to bring your own chairs or blanket to sit on.  Some chairs, that have been sanitized, will 
be available. 
Marked seating areas that are six feet apart will be available.  Family units may sit together.  Alternatively, you 
may remain in your car in a parking spot. 
 
Masks: 
Masks must be worn at all times for an inside or outside service.  This is a non-negotiable guideline given by 
Bishop Hollingsworth for Phase 2 reopening.  Masks will be provided if you need one. 
 
Offertory: 
Please consider using the online offering if you are able.  Details are given at our website lovelearnserve.org 
under the “Give online” option.  We will not pass a plate, but there will be an offertory plate on a table with 
bulletins. 
 
Music: 
There will be only instrumental music offered.  In accordance with the Bishop’s guidelines there is no singing. 
 
Dismissal: 
There is no receiving line, punch on the lawn, or coffee hour.  Please remain 6 feet apart and follow Usher’s 
instructions when departing. 
 
Restrooms: 
The only restrooms open will be the ones between the Fellowship Hall and the Commons Room at the side 
parking lot entrance. 
 
Opportunity for outreach: 
We will continue to have an area for donated new food items such as canned food, cereal boxes, and peanut 
butter to go to the Toledo Food Bank. 


